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To: wastecomments

Subject: Deposit Return Scheme Comments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the arganisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi There,
I would like to add my support to the proposed scheme, it is a great idea.

In my opinion, the success of this will depend on the ease of access. It could perhaps be like the WEEE
scheme, everywhere which sells the products, need to accept a return. Or at least, the locations would need
to be widespread.

Also, grocery delivery services, should they accept the returns when they deliver your food.

It could also be extended to items such as salad takeaway containers etc.

I would also suggest that due consideration is given to how this can be used to actually encourage people to
not use plastic. The proposed scheme will of course, help with recycling rates but the end goal has to be
reduction,

Thank you,

J






